
   
 
    
 

Dear Parents, 
 
The end of our school year is here! It seems like only yesterday that we were setting off 
on our preschool adventure together! We are so proud of how much your children have 
learned and grown throughout our time together! It has been an absolute pleasure having 
your little ones in our class everyday!  
To all of our wonderful students moving onto to new learning experiences, we will miss you 
all and look back on all of the amazing and funny memories we have made together this 
year! Remember, always strive to be the best you can be! 
To the parents, we thank you for allowing us to be your child’s Pre-K teachers! It has been 
a wonderful and rewarding year for each of us! We have enjoyed all the smiles, memories, 
and hugs your child has shared with us! Thank you for all the kind and generous gifts you 
have given us throughout the school year! 
 
We hope you all have a great summer filled with smiles and sunshine! Please stop by in 
September to share some amazing summer memories with us! 
 
I would like to personally thank each and every one of you for all of your constant support 
during my second year as a Head Teacher! 
 
Always, 
Miss Rhiannon, Mrs. Bianco 

Summer Birthdays: 
Gabriella June 3rd 
Luca August 21st  


